
   
  

 
  

  SENT BY CORPORATE SERVICES   
       

  

  

      

  
eRECRUITMENT SYSTEM UPGRADE 

SCHEDULED DOWNTIME 
  

      

      
  Dear User, 

We wish to inform you that an upgrade to the eRecruitment System is 
scheduled.  Please note the following details: 

Upgrade Begin: 11 April 2025 From 18:00 
Upgrade Complete: 15 April 2025 Until 18:00 

During this period, all eRecruitment System services and applications will be 
unavailable as we carry out essential updates to enhance performance, 
functionality, and security. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
patience as we work to improve your experience with the system. If you have 
any questions or need assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out to the 
Human Resources team:  recruitment.enquiries@treasury.gov.za 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Regards,  
  
HUMAN RESOURCES MANAGEMENT  
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